
Necessary information will be sought direct from those 
interested in due course, but meanwhile we should like our 
readers to peruse the lists of names in this issue very carefully 
and to advise us of any errors or omissions, particularly in 
connection with the Honour Roll and other casualty lists. Need­
less to say, we shall welcome any other suggestions calculated 
to be of assistance.

We have also in contemplation the preparation of a supple­
ment to the "Letters" consisting of an alphabetical list of enlist­
ments with a brief biography for each name. The particulars 
given would cover military service mainly, but would include 
such further details as would be pertinent to such a record. 
Information on these heads must also necessarily be sought.

If we are successful in making of it what we have in mind, 
the volume with its supplement should prove a valuable addition 
to the history of the War as well as a lasting memorial to men 
who came together from many lands to join a business family 
and went out again to do great and stirring deeds during the most 
momentous period in the history of mankind.


